Scarlet Crane
PO Box 241
Howard, OH 43028

August 16, 2021

Chairman P. Scott Lipps

Ohio House of Representatives
77 S. High Street

#12

Columbus, Ohio 43215

Re: HB 248
To Whom it May Concern:

Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo and Members of the House
Health Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony on
House Bill 248.

My name is Scarlet Crane and I am in the dental field. The reason I support House Bill
248 is two fold; one as a baptized Catholic, I in good conscience believe that vaccination
1s not morally obligatory in principal and so must be voluntary. With risk there must be
choice. Even God has given us free will. Second, I must carry an epi-pen with me
wherever I go as many chemicals, medications, vaccine carriers, foods etc. I am allergic
to and do not always know that I am until I go into anaphylactic shock. I choose not to
put something into my body that I have a choice to decline. Making it mandatory without
the vaccine manufacturers being able to be found liable and without a doctor or health
department, or government agency willing to sign off that they would pay all my medical
expenses, life expenses, salary or other expenses if 1 die or am found not able to work due
to their requirement of said vaccine, I will hold fast in my refusal of the vaccine.

Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and
urgency of House Bill 248,
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Sincerely,

Scarlet Crane



